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Dear Parents/Carers, 
Holiday Requests 
Please do not be offended if your ‘request for 
withdrawal from learning’ is unauthorised.  Head 
teachers are very limited in circumstances when 
absences can be authorised, but it is vital that we know 
where children are when not at school.  Do everything 
you can to avoid absences for from September to July. 
Remember, May and June are key months for 
assessment throughout the Primary School phase.  If 
you are able to bring your child to school for part of a 
day prior to a medical appointment, it’s useful for you 
to know that 9am and 1pm are times we register 
attendance.  Thank you for helping us promote good 
school attendance for your family. 
 
Packed Lunches 
Our mid-day meals supervisors complain that Fruit 
Winders are causing difficulty when cleaning our hall 
floor.  Please consider providing a piece of 
unprocessed fruit, rather than these, because once 
they are trodden into the floor they are incredibly hard 
to remove.  Our hall floor has been refurbished and 
treated to make it easier to clean, but Fruit Winders 
are too much even for that. 
 
Do you have any questions, comments or suggestions 
for newsletter items or School Improvement? 
Pop your question into an envelope and mark it for Ms 
Reece’s attention and I’ll either be in touch or include 
your item in the next Friday newsletter.  Thank you.  
Yours sincerely, Candida Reece, Head teacher 
 

Other News 
Book Review  
The Black Cauldron from the Chronicles of Prydain.  
Author: Lloyd Alexander   

Come, story-seekers, your quest has 
ended, for here lies one of the great 
treasures of the library, a charming 
tale of wit, humour and of course, 
evil. Fight with Taran as he battles 
Arawn’s Huntsman, smile at Gurgi’s 
crazy antics and sneer at Ellidyr as 
he puts his pride before others.  

Gasp at the treacherous route they must embark on 
and wonder whether they will save the Black Cauldron 
from Arawn’s grasp…….      Verity C – 5PE 
 
Choir  
Please note due to SATS there is no choir on 
Wednesday 15th May.  
 

Pupil Questionnaire results 
We interviewed 12 randomly selected children in each 
year from 1 to 6 and for each of the 72 children the 
very first question was to ask for three words to tell us 
what they think about London Meed. We specifically 
said it could be good things or bad things and in the 
resulting ‘cloud’ the type size for the word reflects the 
number of mentions with fun the most common and 
said by 30 of the children.  
London Meed School Governors  

 
 

Donation Days – Wild West Fest 
Please note the list of donation 
days for our Summer fayre on the 
15th June. We would welcome any 
of the donations listed below from 
Y6 children on Friday 7th June as 
they are on their residential trip 
the week of the 10th June. Thank 
you the LMA.  
 
 

Friday 7th 
June 

Non uniform in exchange for donations 
of toiletries  

Monday 10th 
June  

Non uniform in exchange for donations 
of bottles, soft or alcoholic 

Friday 14 
June  

Break a rule day (full uniform) – Break a 
rule in in exchange for donations of 
wrapped sweets. 
Full uniform and then your child can 
either paint your nails, wear crazy socks 
/ tights, colour spray or wear crazy hair 
or wear your trainers - 

Friday 14th 
June  

We welcome homemade cakes. Please 
detail the ingredients contained in the 
cakes for people who have severe 
allergies.  
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Term dates for your Diary 

Month of May Test month 

Week of 13th May Y6 SATS week then ongoing 
writing moderation in Y6. 
No Choir on the 15th May 

20th May Class and leavers photos 

23rd May Y6 Parent/Carer meeting 
regarding the residential trip to 
Liddington 

27th May to 31st May Half Term  

3rd June INSET DAY 

6th June New parents/carers evening, in 
the large hall at 7pm for 
children starting school 
September 2019. 

Friday 7th June Non uniform in exchange for 
donations of toiletries  

Week of 10th June Y6 Residential trip to Liddington 

Monday 10th June  Non uniform in exchange for 
donations of bottles, soft or 
alcoholic 

Friday 14 June  Break a rule day (full uniform) – 
Break a rule in in exchange for 
donations of wrapped sweets. 
Full uniform and then your child 
can either paint your nails, wear 
crazy socks / tights, colour 
spray or wear crazy hair or wear 
your trainers - 

Friday 14th June  We welcome homemade cakes. 
Please detail the ingredients 
contained in the cakes for 
people who have severe 
allergies.  

21st June No Celebration assembly 

25th June KS1 Little Big Sing at Manor 
Field 9.30-11.30am. 
 Invitation only.  

25th June Stay and Play in the Orchard for 
children with a surname 
starting A-L starting school in 
September 2019 3.30-4.30pm 

27th June  Deadline for Y6 writing 
moderation submission to 
WSCC  

Week of 1st July Y6 Bikeability week.  

2nd July KS2 Big Sing at Manor Field 
9.30-11.30am. Invitation only.  
 

2nd July Stay and Play in the Orchard for 
children with a surname 
starting M-Z starting school in 
September 2019 3.30-4.30pm 

3rd July Secondary Transition day for Y6  

3rd July Drop N Go session for children 
starting school in September  
Surname A-L 9.15-10.15am 
Surname M-Z 10.45-11.45am  

3rd July Transition day for children to 
meet their new teacher at 
10.45am -11.45am 

12th July Sports Day from 1.15pm 

17th July Y2 Fab Finish at 2pm 
KS2/Y6 Leavers production at 
5.15pm 

18th July KS2/Y6 Leavers production at 
6pm 

19th July  Save the date - EYFS end of year 
celebration from 1.30pm. 
Invites to follow in due course. 

22nd July 9-9.45am Y6 Awards – Y6 
parents/carers are welcome to 
attend.  
7pm Y6 Leavers event in the 
small hall for pupils only.  

23rd July Last day of school.  

WANTED 
“WANTED - 1st Burgess Hill Scout Group is in need of 
new Beaver Scout Leaders. Please visit our website, 
firstburgesshill.org.uk if you or somebody you know is 
interested in joining an existing team of London Meed 
parents and being part of this brilliant organisation.” 
 

 


